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March 30, 2022

Notice on the Start of the UTokyo Wi-Fi Service at the UTokyo Accommodations

UTokyo Information Systems Department

Student Scholarships and Welfare Group,

UTokyo Education and Student Support Department,
UTokyo Facilities Department

Dear Residents,

We would like to thank you all for your kind cooperation for the installation work of the
UTokyo Wi-Fi at each of the dorm buildings up till now. With the completion of the
installation work at all buildings at the end of this March, you will now all be able to enjoy the
UTokyo Wi-Fi service at each of the dorm buildings starting April 1, 2022.

The UTokyo Wi-Fi is a wireless LAN service available for all UTokyo members which can be
used on campus for the needed educational and research activities at the university. All
members


https://www.sodan.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp/en/faq/utokyo-wifi-en/

